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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act replaces the phrase "men and women" in some statutes. The Act says that laws,
rules and orders should use "people" instead of "men and women." (Flesch Readability Score: 86.5).

Replaces the phrase "men and women" with gender-neutral terms in certain statutes. Provides that
statutes, rules and orders should use "people" instead of "men and women" whenever possible.
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